
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 18th October 2019 

Attendance—our target for overall  
attendance is 96% 

 

Tehidy 97% 

Kynance 96.8% 

Poldark 94.6% 

Zennor 96.2% 

Godrevy 93.2% 

Mousehole 93% 

Wheal Dream 89.1% 

Morvah 95.6% 

Whole School 94.4% 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2019/20 
 
Week commencing 21st October 

• Half Term 
Monday 28th October 

• Inset day (school closed) 
Friday 1st November 

• Deadline for deposit payments 
for Y3 and Y4 residentials 

Monday 11th November 

• Parents Evening (YR—Y5) 
Tuesday 12th November 

• Parents Evening (YR-Y5) 
Thursday 5th December 

• Flu immunisations 
 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
It’s been another jam-packed week at St Uny CE Academy full of Harvest celebrations and 
fantastic learning. 
 
Farewell Miss Quirk 
After almost four years at St Uny CE Academy, today we 
bid farewell to Miss Quirk who is leaving us to start the 
next exciting chapter of her teaching career at  
Nansledan School in Newquay. We wish you the very 
best of luck – you will be missed! 
 

Plastic Free Pupils 
Children across Key Stage two have been busy over the past 
few weeks working towards our school becoming an official 
Surfers Against Sewage ‘Plastic Free School’. The children 
are working regularly with Mr Smith on working towards 
the 5 objectives needed to achieve for the accreditation. 
The 5 Objectives are: 
1. Create an action plan to tackle the plastic problem. 

2. Create a ‘Trash Mob’ that keep our school ground tidy and clear of plastic litter. 
3. Write to our local MP about tackling the crisis. 
4. Write to the offending brands that are littering our playgrounds. 
5. Form a plastic free legacy that will continue in the years to come at St Uny C of E  
Academy. 
A massive well done to everybody involved and to everybody who is being mindful of the 
single-use plastic problem at home and in our communities. 
 
School Council Update 
Our new School Council met for the first time this week and  
elected their new committee members. The first task the council 
were set was to select this year’s pupil charity. With an  
overwhelming lead over the other options, the School Council have 
selected ‘Surfers Against Sewage’ as this year’s charity. Keep an 
eye out for information about the first fundraising day and  
congratulations to last year’s council who raised over £315 for 
Shelterbox. 

 
Harvest Celebrations 
Thank you to everyone who came along yesterday to celebrate Harvest – 
what a wonderful day of singing, reflecting and sharing. Thank you to  
everyone who donated food for the local food bank and to Mary  
Judkins & Chef Andrew who organised and provided a wonderful lunch for 
members of the local church community. 
 

 
Please keep up to date on the latest news on our Facebook page https://
www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/ 
 
 
Please remember Monday 28th October is an inset day, we will see you on Tuesday 29th 
October – have a great half term break! 
 
Mr Hoskins 
Head of School 



THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 
Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 
(friendship, forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power 

‘Noticing’. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Friendship’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Friendship’ in Collective Worship and 
each week in classes.  

We will be taking part in 
Samaritan’s Purse Opera-
tion Christmas Child 
again this year.  More 
details about how to pack 
a shoebox have gone 
home in book bags today.  

Spares can be collected from the office or you 
can visit  www.samaritans-purse.org.uk. 
 
Filled shoeboxes will need to be at school by 
Wednesday 13th November. 
 

The St Uny Choir has had a brilliant term of singing and sharing music. We are lucky 
to have three Christmas performances to look forward to after half term. We have 
been invited to perform at the Carbis Bay Methodist Church Fayre on 23rd Novem-
ber, we also plan to make an appearance at the St Uny Christmas Fayre on the 29th 
November and our final performance will be at St John in the Fields, in which we 
will join a number of other local schools in a carol service. More details will follow 
to parents nearer the time.   



Any third party activity undertaken based upon information displayed on this newsletter is strictly at your own personal 
risk.  St Uny Academy is not liable for any losses, injury and/or damages incurred as a result of such third party activity. 


